January 9, 2003
Mrs. Leslie Capriatti

7990 South Shore Drive

Chicago, IL 61665

Dear Mrs. Capriatti:

I received your letter today requesting information on the financial condition of certain stocks and securities. The financial picture looks optimistic and we anticipate a high return on investments. The following table displays the actual, planned, and prior year percentages.

As you can see from the table, the highest increase of percentage was in the fixed obligation security ratio. If you have any questions about this table or about other financial matters, please call me.

Very truly yours,

Pat Sylvana

Financial Consultant
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